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Supervision of students participating in an after-school activity is the responsibility of the coaches or supervisors for that activity.  i.e.  Soccer coaches are responsible for the soccer players, volleyball coaches are responsible for the volleyball players, etc.

Coaches or other after-school activity supervisors have the specific task of supervising that activity, not students who are not involved in the activity.  

The school cannot assume liability for unsupervised students.  Hence, it is not acceptable for younger siblings to “just stay and watch” practice or wait for games.  Silo school does not provide or have available any kind of after-school care.  Therefore, if it becomes absolutely necessary for a younger sibling to stay, the parents are responsible to make arrangements for supervision with someone other than the coach of the activity.  It is also expected that any financial arrangements will be taken care of between the parents and the care giver.

The coaches and/or supervisors are exempt from this policy when they are “on duty.”
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